From: Tommy Wong

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 5:42 PM **To:** tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>

Cc: Dates Yat Ching YEUNG/PLAND

Subject: Re: Planning Application No. A/SLC/192-Departmental Comments

Dear Town Planning Board,

We would like to defer the application for 2 months because we need more time to prepare the further information to address the departmental comment.

Best Regards, Tommy Wong

Tommy Wong

Assistant Engineer



Committed to delivering cu



WARNING!

This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be legally privileged. If it is received by mistake please notify the sender and delete from your system - do not read or copy it or disclose its contents to anyone. Any liability (in negligence or otherwise) arising from any third party relying on this email is excluded. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be free of errors or viruses. It is your responsibility to scan emails and attachments for viruses before opening them. Hargreaves Services plc (and its group companies) accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. No responsibility is accepted by Hargreaves Services plc (or any member of its group) for emails unconnected with our business. Messages may be monitored for compliance purposes and to protect our business. Any views or opinions expressed in emails are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of our business.

Registered office: West Terrace, Esh Winning, Durham, DH7 9PT